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Miller, Debra

From: Mike Thomas [mthomas@uranerz.com]
Sent: Friday, February 06, 2009 9:15 AM
To: Yu, Irene
Subject: GIS CD

Irene,

Hope your vacation is going well. Wanted to let you know that I Fed-Ex'd the CD that contained the GIS files that you
requested yesterday. If you do not have it when you return, please let me know so that we can figure out where it went.

Mike

Mike Thomas
Environmental,. Safety, and Health Manager
UranerziEnergy.Corporation
Work: 307-265-8900
Cell: (b)(6)
Fax: 307-265-8904
Mthomas(auranerz.com
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